OPPOSE 105 CMR 130.000
I strongly oppose strongarming health care professionals into getting COVID and flu vaccines, as in 105 CMR 130.000. This appears to be part of Massachusetts’ concerted efforts to remove choice and bodily autonomy from people.
Neither the COVID nor flu vaccines stop transmission; therefore there can be no reason to force these on anyone. As well, it is extremely well known that the COVID “vaccines” were rushed to market and carry considerable risks. My friend got myocarditis from getting the shot. As well, a kid I know was rushed to the hospital in shock after getting the COVID injection.
Massachusetts appears to be in thrall to the pharmaceutical industry. This is extremely dangerous and must stop. We, the people, assert our natural rights to bodily and medical autonomy. Stop these offensive assaults on our most valuable workers.
Here is some data for you. You must not force risky toxins on people.
mRNA COVID vaccines may be triggering turbo cancers in young people
Myocarditis from COVID shots likely killed hundreds of young people
Sincerely,
Elinor Actipis
73 Longfellow Road
Reading, MA 01867
